
 

 

Friday 6th September 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

P.E. lessons for Year 1 and 2 will take place on the following days: 

 

Year 1: Tuesday and Thursday   

 

Year 2: Wednesday and Friday 

 

Children should wear a white t-shirt, blue or black shorts and plimsolls or trainers.  Your 

child should also have a pair of blue or black tracksuit bottoms for P.E. outside in colder 

weather.   

 

All items of P.E. kit MUST be clearly named and be in a named P.E. bag on your child’s 

peg.  I suggest that this kit remains on your child’s peg during term time so that it is not left 

at home! 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

Miss Auton 

Assistant Head 
 


